
Tender Replacement Project Update No. 3 – 11/09/2024 

Dear Club Members, 

Work on the Tender Replacement Project slowed during August as many of those 
involved took to the water to make the most of the summer at HISC. However, with the 
peak season now behind us, the Working Group has refocused its efforts on procuring 
the new boat. The Statement of Requirements has been finalized, and we are now in the 
process of creating a shortlist of potential suppliers who will be invited to tender for the 
project. The shortlisted suppliers are: 

• Bulldog Boats 
• Tideman Boats 
• Yantai 
• Coulam 
• Landing Craft UK 
• Whaley 
• Pioneer Multi 3 
• Robust Boats IoW 

Donations Update 
Donations have continued to trickle in over the summer, bringing the total funds raised 
to £20,582. A huge thank you to everyone who has contributed so far. As a reminder, if 
each adult member donated £100, we would easily surpass the amount needed to 
purchase the new tender. 

Stay Informed and Support 
To track the available funds and view previous updates on the Tender Replacement 
Project, please visit the Club website: https://www.hisc.co.uk/new-
tenderferrydonations/ . 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm for this important project. Your 
contributions are making a significant impact, and we look forward to keeping you 
updated on our progress. 

Best regards, 
Tender Working Group 
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